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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

coMMur`ITTy ENvlRONMENT AND NATURAL REsouRCES oFFlcE
National Highway,  Bgy. Alfonso XIII, Quezon, Palawan

Contact No.: 0917-160-4920
Email: cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph

February 10, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director
DENR- MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Bldg. Roxas Blvd`, Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Morica, Puerto Princesa City

The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

RE QU E ST         F OR         RE DUC T ION/AMENDME NT         0F
TARGET"ov's      FOR      pROGRAnwACTlvlTy     UNDER
C OMMUNICATI0N         E D UCA TI0N         AND          PUBLIC
AWARENESS   (CEPA)   FOR   MMPL   PAM0   FOR   CY   2022
QUHZON,      PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum dated February 9, 2022 of PASu Renato S.  Gonzaga
re above stated subject.

Please  be  informed  that  this  Office  concurs  with  the  request  of PAsu  Renato  S.
Gonzaga of MMPL- PAMO for the reduction/amendment of CEPA materials to be produced
as deliverables and MOV' s which is more ideal and attainable.

For your infomation and consideration.


